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Dear all,   We have to talk about our future. Climate change is a clear and present danger to our planet, and in response we as professio nals must  change the  way we operate. Sustainability and the green agenda come with many challenges, but also many opportunities. We as an Institut e must work hard to keep  our members informed, and make sure we are best placed to meet those challenges and ensure a su stainable future for all.     With this in mind, and in line with International President Dato’ Radzak Malek’s strategy for the next 100 years of CILT, we  invite submissions from all  members on any topic related to sustainability and the green agenda. Please s hare thoughts, ideas, and opinions in the form of articles, papers, or podcasts  and tell us how our industry can respond to the great challenge we all face.     As previously, your submissions will be used to generate a series of articles on the international  website, which will then be collated into a series of  sustainability bulletins throughout 2021.     If you would like to contribute to this vital discussion, please send your submission to info@ciltinternational.org. Submissi ons are welcome on an ongoing  basis , but articles for the first sustainability bulletin must be received by 12 th   April 2021 latest. We strongly encourage you not to wait, but send us your  work as soon as possible.     Finally, you will hopefully be aware of our new events page on the CILT International homepage  https://www.ciltinternational.org/events/ . The page has  had a facelift and we are now able to display e vents from branches around the world. If you are organising an event that is accessible by and of interest to  members outside your region, please use the ‘submit your event’ button to let us know the details and get it published on our   events page.     Many t hanks,   Jasper.    


